Tweed Bridge Court, Peebles
Footpath Closure
The following footpath will be closed to pedestrians from the 19th February 2018 to 27th April 2018 to allow Hart Builders to redevelop Tweed Bridge Court, Peebles

• Footpath from Tweed Bridge westwards to join riverside walkway.

An alternative route will be signposted via Tweed Bridge, Caledonian Road and Dukehaugh
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